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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Subject : Man Found Deceased in Vehicle  

Contact : Detective Terry Liles   (707) 441-4032 / tliles@ci.eureka.ca.gov 
 

 

On October 7, 2011, the Eureka Police Department responded to a suspicious circumstance in a vehicle near 

the 3300-block of Glenn Street in Eureka.  Officers located a man who was seated in his vehicle and was 
clearly deceased.  Detectives were called to assist and once entry to the vehicle was made the body of a 53 

year old male was removed by the Humboldt County Coroner’s Office.  The Eureka Police Department is not 
releasing the name of the deceased until his next of kin can be notified.  The investigation is ongoing and 

until the cause of death can be determined the investigation will continue.  Anyone with information is 

encouraged to contact Detective Terry Liles at 707-441-4032.  As more information becomes available that 
information will be disseminated. 
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